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Patient Group (PPG)
Thank you to all those patients who attended the last PPG meeting on 18th October 2018.  The minutes are available on the website- www.fhrgp.co.uk
The next PPG meeting will take place on 7th February 2019 – 6.30pm to 8.00 pm.
The main topic for discussion will be the changes to the appointment system. All Patients are welcome to attend.
Further information will be posted on the website where patients are also able to sign up to receive the specific Patient Group notices.
Goodbye to:
· Dr John Murphy 
· Kerry Sturch – Practice Nurse
· Olu Bankole – Practice Manager
Welcome to:
· Dr Matt Dennison - salaried GP (Tuesday, Thursday, Friday)
· Yolie Saku HCA - can take the blood test and do BP check (Monday, Tuesday and Thursday)
· Interim Practice Manager – Augustina Badu (Tuesday and Thursday)
Reminder:
Extended hours surgeries (

For patients working full time, we offer a range of extended hours clinics including early morning, late evenings and Saturday morning surgeries. Please ask at reception for full details.
8 am to 8 pm service at Lister Primary Care Centre 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are very pleased to be able to offer 8 am to 8 pm and weekend appointments to our patients. These appointments are available at Lister health centre (101 Peckham Road).  Appointments can be booked through our receptionists. We are encouraging people to use this service which provides additional appointments to fit in with busy lifestyles. Patients can see a GP, healthcare assistant or nurse 8 am to 8 pm during the week and   weekend for routine GP appointments, health checks and treatments.  People with long term health conditions such as asthma and diabetes can also access these appointments.
 
New Appointment system 

From 14th January our appointment system will change. For an emergency on the day appointment, please phone between 8 am – 10 am. The receptionist will take some details and a GP will phone you back. Routine appointment will be available up to two weeks in advance. Please phone after 10 am in order to book.
Patients services 

If you wish to, you can now use the internet to book appointments with a GP and request repeat prescriptions for medications. You can also still use the telephone or call in to the surgery for any of these services
Flu jab 
Flu jab are still available free of charge to people over 65 years and under 65 with the chronic disease, other categories might also apply, please check with the surgery for more information.
Mobile phone messages service
We offer a text message service. We may this to notify you of the following:

•Reminders or notifications (e.g. prescription ready) 
•Letting you know we tried to call 
•Sending you advice at the end of a consultation 
•Results
If you wish to opt out of this service, please contact the reception.


Holidays abroad: 

If you are planning a holiday abroad and you want to know if you need any vaccinations or malaria treatment we will be grateful if you could complete the online travel risk assessment available on our website in the first instance. This will enable the practice to review your plans and give appropriate advice. For patients unable to access the website they will also need to complete the form which is available at the practice. Please be aware that some vaccinations/ medications must be administered some time prior to travel, so allow time for this.

· Travel Risk Assessment
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